
4599  Concordance Study

4599 1Pe 5:10 strengthen
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 4599.  Strong's Dictionary Study

4599. sthenoo {sthen-o'-o}; from sthenos (bodily vigor; probably
akin to the base of 2476); to strengthen, i.e. (figuratively)
confirm (in spiritual knowledge and power): --strengthen.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 4599 -- strengthen.

4598   Interlinear Index Study

4598  JAS 005 002 Your <5216 -humon -> riches <4149 -ploutos ->
are corrupted <4595 -sepo -> ,  and your <5216 -humon ->
garments <2440 -himation -> are motheaten <{4598} -setobrotos ->
.
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  sthenoo 4599 -- strengthen.

* strengthen , 4599 , 4741 ,
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   feeble 0772 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  feeble 0772 # asthenes {as-then-ace'}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and the base of 4599; strengthless (in various
applications, literal, figurative and moral): -- more {feeble},
impotent, sick, without strength, weak(-er, -ness, thing).[ql

  impotent 0772 # asthenes {as-then-ace'}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and the base of 4599; strengthless (in various
applications, literal, figurative and moral): -- more feeble,
{impotent}, sick, without strength, weak(-er, -ness, thing).[ql

  more 0772 # asthenes {as-then-ace'}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and the base of 4599; strengthless (in various
applications, literal, figurative and moral): -- {more} feeble,
impotent, sick, without strength, weak(-er, -ness, thing).[ql

  sick 0772 # asthenes {as-then-ace'}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and the base of 4599; strengthless (in various
applications, literal, figurative and moral): -- more feeble,
impotent, {sick}, without strength, weak(-er, -ness, thing).[ql

  Sosthenes 4988 # Sosthenes {soce-then'-ace}; from the base of
4982 and that of 4599; of safe strength; Sosthenes, a Christian:
-- {Sosthenes}.[ql

  strength 0772 # asthenes {as-then-ace'}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and the base of 4599; strengthless (in various
applications, literal, figurative and moral): -- more feeble,
impotent, sick, without {strength}, weak(-er, -ness, thing).[ql

  strengthen 4599 # sthenoo {sthen-o'-o}; from sthenos (bodily
vigor; probably akin to the base of 2476); to strengthen, i.e.
(figuratively) confirm (in spiritual knowledge and power): --
{strengthen}.[ql

  thing 0772 # asthenes {as-then-ace'}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and the base of 4599; strengthless (in various
applications, literal, figurative and moral): -- more feeble,
impotent, sick, without strength, weak(-er, -ness, {thing}).[ql

  weak 0772 # asthenes {as-then-ace'}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and the base of 4599; strengthless (in various
applications, literal, figurative and moral): -- more feeble,
impotent, sick, without strength, {weak}(-er, -ness, thing).[ql

  without 0772 # asthenes {as-then-ace'}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and the base of 4599; strengthless (in various
applications, literal, figurative and moral): -- more feeble,
impotent, sick, {without} strength, weak(-er, -ness, thing).[ql

 

~~~~~~

 4599. Cross Reference Study

4599.

4599 sthenoo  * strengthen , {4599 sthenoo } , 4741 sterizo  ,
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